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To those chairing the Committee on Energy, Utilities, and Technology--thank you for 
your time and dedication to these critical topics. During this moment in human history
that is so impacted by climate change, solar energy is absolutely essential to our 
future. As the owner of rooftop solar panels, net energy billing was key to our 
decision to purchase panels. On many days, our panels contribute power to Maine's 
grid--if CMP gets compensated for their power generation, it stands to reason that we 
should also. We desperately need wide scale adoption of solar energy and net 
metering makes panels a viable option for more homeowners. We cannot afford to go 
backward on solar adoption, please vote against this and any attempt to revoke net 
energy billing. 


